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June 8, 2015 

 

RCC and Britt Collaborate for Music Education 

 

GRANTS PASS/MEDFORD, Ore.—Rogue Community College, in collaboration with Britt Music 

& Arts Festival, is pleased to announce a very special edition of RCC’s Music Appreciation (MUS 

105) course for Summer term 2015 that will include Britt musicians visiting class and student 

attendance at two Britt Orchestra concerts this summer. 

 

MUS 105 Music Appreciation is a fascinating study of Western classical music, and this summer 

there will be a special emphasis on the composers and works performed by the Britt Orchestra 

during the 2015 Classical Festival. 

 

Students will be visited by world-class guest musicians including Britt’s music director, Teddy 

Abrams. In addition, students will attend two exciting performances by the Britt Orchestra in 

Jacksonville during the Classical Festival. There will be no charge to the students for the concerts. 

 

Summer Term is held from July 6 through August 27. The class will meet at RCC’s Riverside 

Campus on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 1:00pm-2:50pm.  

 

For additional information about the course, please contact Bryan Jeffs at bjeffs@roguecc.edu. For 

help with registration, contact Rogue Central at Rogue Community College at RCS@roguecc.edu or 

visit roguecc.edu. 
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